
j g ^ PALOS VERDES
HOMES ASSOCIATION

November 28, 2016

Dear Members,

Last week you should have received the Annual Meeting information which included
the PVHA Board of Directors ballot There were two inadvertent errors on the
ballot MarleiiBA^i^^^^feSP&VHA Member for 31 years, not 21. Carolbeth
Co^©lJasi5!8^^^^^ftff'Palds%erdes for over 15 years. She has been a member
of P5?HA for tliepast 4 years^The Iragth of her residency rather than the length of
her membership was listed. We apologize for the mistake.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Robinson, Manager
Palos Verdes Homes Association
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